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Date: 11/10/2019 

Ref. No. ENCDC.EO.19/025 

 

To:  His Excellency Dr. Abiye Ahmad Ali 

      Prime Minister of the Democratic Republic of Ethiopia  

 

Subject: Letter of congratulation 
 

 

We, the Eritrean National Council for Democratic Change (ENCDC) were delighted to hear today that 

your Excellency Dr. Abiy Ahmed has been awarded the Nobel Peace Prize for 2019.  We take, therefore, 

this opportunity to extend our hearty congratulations. 

 

The Nobel Peace Prize is global recognition of your hard work, and in particular the bold steps you took 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                        

normalization of relations of two states and above all the unification of many forcefully separated families 

in both countries.  

 

The prize also reflects the support of the international community for the reform policies and 

democratization processes that your Excellency have initiated and are undertaking in Ethiopia. 

 

Your Excellency,  

our region continues to face big challenges on how to build peace in harmonious ethnic, religious, 

cultural, political and economic diversity and avert the real risk of regional chaos and conflicts. The 

ENCDC hopes to see your continued endeavors based on strong moral and ethical grounds and solidarity 

with people denied of their basic human rights. Mutual interest and respect for the sovereignty and 

national integrity should be as ever our guiding principles. 

 

Once again, we extend our hearty congratulations and wishes of good health. 

 

Sincerely Yours; 

 

Nagash Osman Ibrahim 

Chairman of Executive office of ENCDC 
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